
Dated: 04/04/2025 

Dear Parents, 

Brain International School 

Subject: Notification of Fee Revision for Academic Year 2025-26 

Vikas Puri, New Delhi 

At Brain International School, we remain committed to providing high-quality 
education and maintaining the best possible facilities for our students. In order to 
continue upholding these standards amidst rising operational costs, the School 
Management Committee, in consultation with the PTA, has decided to revise the 
school fee for the academic year 2025-26. 

Ref no: BIS/555/25 

This revision will be effective from April 1, 2025, and will be reflected in the 
upcoming fee invoice, which will be handed over to students in their respective 
classes. 

Warm Regards 

We sincerely appreciate the trust and support you have placed in our institution. As 
valued stakeholders, your continued cooperation enables us to enrich the educational 
journey and holistic development of our students. 

Thank you for your understanding and unwavering support. 

Principal 
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